## THE COUNCIL CORNER

**Mayor** Iim Hollenbeck Commissioners

Bobby Kaminski, Gary Lewey, Nate Schaefer, Jim Buckingham

City Clerk Lesley Hart,

Deputy City Clerk Catherine Strottner,

Treasurer Cheryl Gray

## **Positive Results**



## What's Ahead

The city has submitted several grants and anxiously awaiting announcement. Brownfield grant for Washington School and Nabisco.

OSLAD Grant to renovate Broadway Park and have a splash pad. ITEP Main Street renovation and beautification grant.

We will also be remodeling 10 homes come spring with the 450k Housing Rehabilitation Grant awarded earlier in the year.

Also, a TARP Grant to repave Commercial Street.



## From the Mayor's Desk

Dear Marseilles Residents.

As another year draws to close city officials are already looking forward to next year.

The I-80 Water and Sewer is 99.9% complete and we already have one home in Walbridge connected.

Main, Broadway, and Commercial Street project is completed as well and looks very nice. Will be easier to see when pulled out from Commercial Street and truck driver will be able to make the corners easier.

A new Community Center was opened at 850 West Bluff Street. Municipal Boat Launch was officially opened.

You can find these updates and other important information on our Facebook page, City of Marseilles Illinois or on our website, www.cityofmarseilles.com.

One behalf of myself and the city could we wish everyone and very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.

Sincerely, Mayor Hollenbeck









December 2022